Melanie Roberts
Communications Officer
Center for Media Freedom Foundation
Dear Ms. Roberts:
I received an invitation from your good office last week stating your upcoming seminar on Conflict Journalism. This is to confirm my attendance on the said event.
I believe that training and seminar is a perfect venue for me to learn more in this industry. I also want to meet more people in the media industry. I would like to thank your office for including me as one of the chosen few attendees. I have also the details on the seminar program and venue. Should there be any changes on the details you have earlier sent me, please call me at my mobile phone number 195-785-425 so I can adjust to the changes.
Thank you and I look forward in meeting you in the seminar.
Best Regards,
Marrah Walker

